[bookmark: _GoBack]To the Sun Valley Landscaping community,
We are reaching out to you because we feel open communication is the best course of action amid the COVID-19 pandemic.  As we understand more and more each day, our goal is going to remain the same; we must take whatever actions are necessary to keep the health and safety of our employees, clients, vendors and community, our #1 priority.  
We are extremely lucky that we get to come to work each day and work outside.  There is something very powerful about being outdoors, and now, more than ever, we need to spend more time outside because it just may be the one thing this virus can’t take from us.  
We want to keep our team healthy so that we can keep serving you and your homes and businesses.  To limit exposure risk, our leadership team is following recommendations from the CDC and local officials.  We have implemented the following precautions:
· Work group separation plan where team members will limit their contact with each other
· Distribution of disinfectant, soap, water, and disposable gloves in all work trucks and sales vehicles
· Increased frequency and protocol of properly cleaning and sanitizing in all areas with an emphasis on high-touch areas
· Disposable glove policy for our supply yard team members
· No in-person meetings; all internal meetings are now digital or via handout
· More work from home time for team members that have positions conducive to working remotely
We will keep you updated as we continue to be proactive and nimble with this rapidly changing situation.  Thank you for allowing us to serve such a wonderful community and we hope that you and your loved ones stay healthy and diligent during this confusing time. 

All the Best,


Paul Fraynd, CEO          |          Hugh Morton, President          |          Ashly Neneman, General Manager   



